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Dear Bureau of Environmental Protection,

YES, | want to change the rules to prevent out-of-state generated waste from trashing the Old
Town, Maine area.

Please prevent Juniper Ridge Landfill from further polluting the Penobscot River watershed
and sacred lands of the Penobscot Indian Nation.

Thank you,
Lisa Panepinto
Eddington, ME
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